
Stateline 4-H Club 
July 2021 Monthly Report

It’s fair time in Barber County!! All Stateline members were working very hard to get all 
his/her projects finished before the fair. Members worked on a variety of projects ranging from 
livestock & entomology to fiber arts & arts and crafts. Our monthly meeting was held on July 
18, 2021. Officer applications were passed out then the rest of the meeting was all fair talk. We 
discussed fair cleanup, 4-H building duty and club tour. Leader, Amanda Corr, reminded 
members about his/her Jr. Superintendent duties also. Callen Corr kicked off the club’s fair 
participation by competing in the perishable foods contest. He made Breakfast Pizza & Salsa 
receiving Honorable Mention and a blue. Our club worked very hard at fair cleanup leaving the 
sheep/goat bam ready for the animals, trash cans ready to be filled and wash racks ready for use. 
Members moved their livestock to the fair on Thursday and Bo and Jaxon Miller participated in 
the Horse Show. On Friday, members talked to judges about things they made and sheep and 
goats were also shown. Saturday started early for Breckyn Hiltner as she showed her pigs and 
several members finished up the day showing cattle. We even had several parents participate in 
the alumni showmanship! Sunday was the last day for the fair. Stateline 4-H Club had 5 
members participating in Jr. Round Robin Showmanship. They were Callen Corr, Braelyn 
Durham/Hacker, Jancey Goodno, Janda Goodno and Breckyn Hiltner. All members did a great 
job! We finished the day with the premium sale. Stateline 4-H Club would like to give a big 
shout out to all the buyers and community members that came out to support us!! Stay well, stay 
safe and 4-H on!!

Sincerely, 
stf/f Callen Corr
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